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The Victim/Witness of 
Crime Unit of the Frederic­
ton Police Department will 
>e hosting a workshop for 
potential volunteers at the 
Lord Beaverbrook Hotel, 
RETICODIAC Room at 8:30 
a.m..
This workshop is designed 
to provide potential 
volunteers for our unit with 
background information on 
the Criminal Justice System, 
the Victim/Witness and the 
Community Agencies we re­
ly upon.
Issues to be discussed will 
be: the benefits of Witness 
Services, Victim trauma and 
victimization, as well as the 
movie "View From the 
Shadows".
For further information, 
please phone 454-9701, EXT. 
315, weekdays.
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Meeting for those in­
terested in working on the 
1983-84 Yearbook. 7 p.m. in 
the Yearbook Office, SUB, 
Room 30.
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Toastmistress Club will be 
holding its sixth annual 
speech contest on Monday, 
February 27th at 7:30 p.m. 
in the George Street Junior 
High School, 
members will be par­
ticipating in this event. 
Guests are welcome to at­
tend.
For more information on the 
club and its activities, call 
Public Relations chairman 
Shelley Petley at 457-0702.
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Bruce Daniel, a prominent 
businessman with many 
years' experience in in­
dustry, will be presenting a 
short, intensive course in 
"Effective Time Manage­
ment of Small Business on 
Feb. 23 and March 1.
For further details, call the 
University of New 
B znswick Department of 

.tension at 453-4646, or 
v.rop in to the Extension Of­
fice in Room 121, MacLog- 
gan Hall.
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i4r l Ballroom Dance Class: Fox­

trot, Waltz, Jive, 
weeks starting Thursday, 

■March 1 from 7:30 - 9:30 
p.m. $10 for booklet 
course at the SUB Ballroom.
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